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From: jamesmeaney@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca
To: amanzer@casselsbrock.com

Subject: heads up

Date: Friday, October 31, 2014 11:56:19 AM
Hi Alison

Left you a VM this morning, but just wanted to give you a heads up in the event we don't
connect, that you will likely get a call from MWH later today. When Nik, Gilbert, Paul and |
spoke last week Nik advised that MWH was going to reach out to Gilbert on the issue.
Apparently that's going to happen today. The consensus of the discussion last week was the
decision ultimately resides with Canada as they are the "client" of the IE through the FLG
arrangements. On that basis, Gilbert was going to refer MWH to you. Nalcor would obviously
work with Canada through the process. As | had indicated previously, we are supportive of
finding a path forward that doesn't create any conflicts or a situation where we need to "start
over" with a new IE. Give me a call on my cell when you get a chance.

Thanks
Jim

James Meaney

General Manager Finance

PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

t. 709 737-4860 c. 709 727-5283 f. 709 737-1901
e. JamesMeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca

w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that
nobody gets hurt?
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